
Fulham Attendance Area:
Community Information 

Evening
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Hosted at Fulham Community School

The Board of Trustees invites Fulham families and area
stakeholders to talk about the 

current attendance boundary for Fulham within the Edson electoral ward, 
and the implications of parent choice to leave the area. 

Input from this conversation, and the feedback received in the Spring of 
2024, will be reviewed by the Board to determine what, if any, changes are 

needed, and how these changes may be implemented. 

Fulham community members are invited to submit their questions ahead 
of the event to communications@gypsd.ca. 

Applicable questions received on or before October 8th will be addressed 
at the event. 

Please use the subject header FULHAM EVENT in your email.
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